SCHOOL REPORT TO GALLATIN CO. BOARD OF EDUCATION

Gallatin County Elementary School
July 11, 2012
SPECIAL EVENTS:
August 2- Registration 10 to 2 and Readifest 4 to 7 
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT-

July 10-11 Teachers and Principal in the pilot project for Teacher Effectiveness trained at the METS center in Northern Kentucky
July 10- OVEC Teacher Leader Institute training

July 10- Training the trainers for giving Kindergarten screening test in a pilot program

July 24 to 26- Principal training at Leadership Institute in Greensboro, NC
July 30- Teachers taking MAPS training to be our building trainers in the new assessment
PLAYGROUND REPORT- 

New benches have been installed and trash can holders with trash cans are being installed. 
HOW WE GOT BETTER AND WHO DID IT:

1. Kindergarten team, led by Myra Morgan is piloting a screening program for Kentucky Kindergarten students to measure their readiness. JoAnn McCaughan and Angela Bledsoe are trained to teach the teachers how to give the assessment. Next year all Kindergarten students will be required to take this screening.

2. New School Based Council members quickly completed 6 hours of online training to be ready for their new duties: Kelly Middendorf, Etelva Staverman, and Marty Glenn.
3. Karen Holbrook, Donna Noel, and Beth Stewart attended training in late June to prepare for next year’s Preschool students.
